
84 NOTES FROM CORRESPONDING MEMBERS.

GREAT FAKENHAM.

On January 14th a flock of about 40 WaxWings
was seen here, and on the river specimens of Tufted
Duck, Pintail, and Pochard have been noticed. In

,September these was a large flock of what, I believe,
to have been Pink-footed Geese, which stayed for a
couple of days.

R. B. CATON.

WOODBRIDGE.—Lovers of antiquity Who bewail
the irreparable loss which has fallen upon the county
by the ruthless destruction and transportation of its
ancient dwellings, will be grateful to Mr. G. Pretyman

.for undertaking the repair and restoration of so inter-
esting a building as Seckford Hall. The work is being
carried out in a most judicious manner, for which
great praise is due alike to the .ownerand to the work-
men he has engaged.

V. B. REDSTONE.

DISCOVERIES IN IPSWICH AND THE

NEIGHBOURHOOD.

1. Mr. J. Reid Moir, F.G.S., is continuing his
researches in Messrs. Bolton and Laughlin's brickyard
at Ipswich. He has lately discovered a " workshop
floor," which he attributes to the Lower-Middle
Aurignacien Age. Another flint workthop has also
been noticed .by him during excavations in Ivry
Street, Ipswich. The- latest of Mr. Reid Moir's dis-
coveries is a series of interments which he is still


